Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI Act) / Environmental information Regulations 2004 (EIRs) – Insurance policies / 5G
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds some of the information requested.
You asked for:
I'd like to kindly request the LCC's health impact assessment report, your insurance policy for 5g and the planning application as well as any information pertaining to public consultation.
Answer: 

The Council has been subject to several similar or matching requests about 5G / insurance policies from individuals who appear to be part of a campaign, with many requesters using a template letter. The Council has uploaded some of its previous responses to its FOI disclosure log. The Council does not have to respond to your request if the information is already available elsewhere (section 21 of the FOI Act). This response is therefore a refusal notice under s17 of the FOI Act. Future requests relating to this matter may be considered under s14 (Vexatious) due to the increasing burden on the Council in answering these repeated requests.

Responses relating to Insurance policies / 5G can be found here: https://directory.leicester.gov.uk/foi-directory/?q=5G&rd=&ds=&rs=
Any applications for planning permission or prior approval notifications and associated representations for telecommunications masts can be found here: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/planning-and-building/planning-applications/search-planning-applications/  Go to advanced search and put in keys words mast, telecommunications etc.
There has been no specific 5G public consultation or health impact report and therefore this is information not held. The Council’s statutory Statement of Community Involvement for planning matters is available here: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/186291/statement-of-community-involvement-2019.pdf 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


